
NOTICE OF CRIME COMMISSION 

MEETING 
 

MARCH 2, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 
   
The Crime Commission is meeting in person at the Crime Commission Office located 
at 5959 Beebe Street, Warren, Michigan, for its Wednesday, March 2, 2022 meeting. 
  
  
CONTACT/ACCOMMODATIONS INFORMATION:  
  
If you would like to contact the Crime Commission or a Crime Commissioner before 
the meeting, please email Caitlin Murphy at cmurphy@cityofwarren.org with your 
request.  
  
If you have any questions, concerns, or require disability-related accommodations for 
the meeting, please email Caitlin Murphy at cmurphy@cityofwarren.org.   
 


